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Dear Sir/Madam,

We note that the Examining Authority has requested to hear from the Environment Agency
during the Issue Specific Hearing on Environmental Matters scheduled to take place on Tuesday

15™ March 2022 (continuing on 22" or 24t March if necessary). Unfortunately, due to limited
resources at the current time we are unable to attend these hearings and send our apologies for
this. However, we will endeavour to provide written submissions as required and respond to any
further written questions the Examining Authority wishes to ask.

Kind regards,

Annette Hewitson | Principal Planning Adviser
Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area
Environment Agency | Ceres House, Searby Road, Lincoln LN2 4DW
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